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 We honour and nurture the dignity of each person 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

 
We hope you had a wonderful holiday season with family and friends.  Thank you for being part of the 
“festive fun” at The Villa.  Here are a few pictures from our holiday celebrations.  
 

 

 



In the Know 

 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Laurie Wiens, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-882-1470 ext 

5023 

Laurie.Wiens@county-

lambton.on.ca 

  

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
• January - Oil Heritage Museum Presentation  March 3 - Entertainment with Joan Spalding 
• February 3 - Entertainment with Sisters of Choice March 8 - International Women's Day Social 
• February 7 - Storytime with the Daycare Kids  March 17 - St. Paddy’s Day Party   
• February 17 - Entertainment with Randy Grey  March 18 - Library Craft 
• February 18 - Library Craft     March 20 - Spring Auction 
• February 21 - Day Care Lunch    March 25 - Oil Heritage Museum Presentation  
• February 24 - Entertainment with Jan Denk  March 27 - Pizza Party Lunch 
• February 25 - Oil Heritage Museum Presentation   March 31 - Entertainment with Dan Borody Band 
• February 27 - Pizza Party Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Home Improvements: 
We are pleased to announce that the renovations are complete, and our new reception area is open!  

We will be adding new signage soon as we get everyone settled into their new spaces. Tiffany, our 

Comfort Trust Clerk, is located at the main reception desk behind the glass, while the three offices 

are designated for the Social Worker, Confidential Clerk, and IPAC Nurse.  Thank you for your 

patience during this renovation project.   

  

Did you know you can send an E-card for free to anyone who lives at the Lodge, Manor or Villa?  Staff will 
print the card in colour and deliver it to the Elder.  E-cards can be sent from the Lambton Cares website.   
Just click on this link: 
https://www.lambtoncares.ca/send-a-card/ 

Villa Updates:  
Please remember to sign in using the Accushield if you are visiting someone who lives at The Villa. 

We would like to welcome Murray to The Villa.  Murray will be providing Spiritual Care for Elders who 

live at The Villa.    If you or your loved one would like to connect with Murray please speak to the 

Recreation and Leisure staff member on your neighbourhood.  

Please join us on February 14 at 2 p.m. for a Valentine’s Celebration.  We will have live music and a 
special dessert.  

 

https://www.lambtoncares.ca/send-a-card/

